

District 4 Meeting Minutes

2/19/12

GSR reports; Aurther eye opener, want someone from area to do work shop on 3rd legacy. is it recommended? Referred to pg 30 of handbook area does not have an opinion group choice?

Walter 11th hour; new format on Wednesdays things going well

Stan sat night live; group going well

Judy Conway Monday night; elections last month all internal positions filled. Back in church in April

Mark Sunday reflections; nothing new

Jim noho big book study; keeps growing

Edwin I am responsible; had 15 people at mtg most ever, hope to keep growing

Donna Sunderland security; had elections and she is just rolling in, strong membership

GSR presentation by Anne F, went well people seem to get a lot from it.

Melissa gave **DCM report**; discussed how to use \$2000 from 7th tradition, 800 will go to reimburses area committee members attending NERAASA, original big book binding will be paid for and \$75 will go to each district

It is suggested to give \$2 for 7th tradition due to increase in cost of living

Also area is available to go on commitments to talk about service

Mini conference april 13th it's a way to be involved in and a part of creating policy

Old business

All GSR's were given a list of group related topics to give ideas on what could be done for a workshop. go back to home group and discuss idea's come back to next month's district prepared to discuss what we want.

New members are to see Melissa for group update forms

New business

No new business